
 
 

July 15, 2022 
 
Wanda Curlee 
Academics 
 
Dear Wanda,  
 
Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 
Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving an Unsung Leader Award for an individual whose 
contributions to American Public University System come not from title, but from their hard work and 
their inspiration of others to become better leaders. This individual shows initiative, demonstrates 
motivation, and makes American Public University System a more inclusive organization. 
 
Your nominator Janet Athanasiou and additional supporters Office of Student & Alumni Affairs noted:  
 
The Office of Student Affairs would like to take a moment today to recognize the outstanding leadership 
of Wanda Curlee as the Chapter Advisor for Sigma Beta Delta at American Public University System. 
Chapter Advisors dedicate their time to a community that supports student and alumni success, provides 
co-curricular development, and builds engagement and leadership at the university. As a chapter advisor, 
faculty and staff members are provided with a unique opportunity to develop professionally and make 
significant contributions outside of their day-to-day role.  As these positions are voluntary, we would like 
to recognize Wanda's commitment to the university’s mission, going above and beyond to make a 
difference on campus! 
 
We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 
University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 
Provost 


